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MEMORANDUM

TO : Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisor/District In-Charge
Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

SUBIJECT : CATHERINA CITTADINI (ST. LOUIS) SCHOOL TO-SCHOOL
CAMPAIGN

DATE : January 15, 2018

1. Attached is a communication from GLENDA R. FABILLAR, Faculty In-Charge, Catherina
Cittadini {St. Louis) School, requesting approval to conduct school-to-school campaign
in various schools of Negros Oriental preferably with the Grade 6 pupils.

2. This Office interposes no objection on the said request subject to the no-disruption
of classes as per DepEd Order No. 9 s. 2005, “Instituting Measures to Engaged Time-
On Tasks and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.”

3. PSDS/DICs are instructed to closely monitor the arrangement of schedules so no
classes will be disrupted.

4. Forinformation and compliance.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI
OIC-Assistant Regional Director
Concurrent Sﬁhoois ivision Superintendent
fieTis

16 jan 2018
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URSULINE SISTERS OF ST. JEROME IN SOMASCA
P.0. BOX 98

65200 DUMAGUETE CITY
Contact numbers: {02) 225-0399/ 225-5582

January 11, 2018
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Vr SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, Li. B., CESO Vi BRI £
Assistant Regiona! Director, Region Vil R /’\‘l
Concurrent Schools Division Superientendent ' 8
Province of Negros Oriental et

Dear Dr. Jimenez:
Greetings of love and peace from Cittadini School!
It is that time of the year when the spirit of sharing and collaborating once more comes alive,

CITTADINI SCHOOL, a Catholic institution run by the Ursuline Sisters of St. Jerome in Somasca,
would like to reach out ocne more time to the different schools in the province, specifically those that are
located at the southern part of the province. Our AMBAS, or Cittadini Ambassadors of Goodwili, will be
happy to share information about our school to your Grade 6 pupils.

With your approval, we hope to start the school-to-school visitation on Jan. 19 until the first
week of March this year. We will make sure that the visit per school won’t take up too much of the
students’ time; however, we assure you that there will be a different sort of learning that can be
gained from this visit and it's going to be worth their while. '

We know that you only have the best interest of your students at all times and we share the
same thought with you.

Your positive response is anticipated with deep gratitude and sincere appreciation.

Thank you and God bless!

Res ectfully, -

NOTED BY:

Sr/Ma isabel 1. Palomar
Schobol Principal

f s, USS
School Dlrectress




